
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSALS TO BAN OR RESTRICT  

THE USE OF GASOLINE-POWERED LEAF BLOWERS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Pound Ridge will hold a public hearing on 
May 10, 2022 at 8:00 pm that the public may attend either in person at the Town House, 179 
Westchester Avenue, or via Zoom videoconference.  The public may access the meeting virtually using 
the following login/dial-in information: 

Join with video:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86828584439 

Join by phone with audio only:  Dial-in number: 929-205-6099 
Meeting ID: 868 2858 4439 

Although an in-person meeting is planned, please be advised that it is possible that the meeting will 
need to be conducted entirely by videoconference.  If that should happen, notice will be posted at the 
Town House and on the town website.   

The purpose of the public hearing is to gauge public opinion regarding proposals to ban or restrict the 

use of gasoline-powered leaf blowers.  Please note that you must submit your name and address in 

advance in order to participate.  That information should be sent via email to Nicole Engel at 

chiefofstaff@townofpoundridge.com no later than 4:30 pm on Tuesday, May 10, 2022. 

To accommodate as many residents as possible, each speaker will be limited to three minutes.  When it 

is your turn to speak, you will be called by the name you submitted. 

Alternatively, participants not wishing to speak may choose to submit written comments.  Written 

comments, which should be limited to 300 words, will be read aloud during the hearing.  If you choose 

to submit written comments, you do not have to attend the meeting for your comments to be read. 

To allow the Town Board to conduct other business, the time for the public hearing will be limited to 90 

minutes.  If that time is not sufficient to allow all participants to be heard, the hearing will be adjourned 

and reconvened at a later date.  Please note that the deadline to register to speak or to submit written 

comments will not be extended if the hearing must be adjourned. 

Further information, including copies of the various proposals, may be obtained via email from Nicole 

Engel at chiefofstaff@townofpoundridge.com.  

 

TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF POUND RIDGE 

By Erin Trostle, Town Clerk 

Dated at Pound Ridge, New York 

May 1, 2022 
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